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News Release                                                                     

 
CFM International signs agreement with Air France-KLM to power 

the airline Group's new fleet of A320neo family aircraft using 
LEAP-1A engines 

 
 Agreement includes 200 LEAP-1A engines 

 

PARIS, France – 05 July 2022 – Air France-KLM has finalized the purchase of 200 CFM 

LEAP-1A engines to power its new fleet of Airbus A320neo and A321neo aircraft, after 

entering into exclusive negotiations in April.  

 

Air France-KLM is a longstanding CFM customer and its airlines currently operate CFM56-

7B and CFM56-5B engines that power the Boeing Next-Generation 737 and Airbus 

A320ceo fleets, respectively. 

 

“We are honored to further expand our partnership with one of the industry’s largest 

groups and to be an integral part of Air France-KLM’s sustainability strategy”, said Gaël 

Méheust, president and CEO of CFM International. “This renewed trust is a valuable 

recognition of LEAP engine performances in terms of sustainability and fuel efficiency. We 

are looking forward to introducing the LEAP into their new fleet and to supporting KLM, 

Transavia Netherlands and Transavia France operations.” 

 

The advanced LEAP engine continues to set new industry standards for fuel efficiency and 

asset utilization, logging more than 20 million engine flight hours and nine million flight 

cycles in commercial operation. The fleet is providing 15 percent better fuel consumption 

and lower CO2 emissions, as well as a significant improvement in noise compared to 

previous generation engines. Since its entry into service in 2016, the LEAP engine allowed 

our customers to save more than 14 million tons of CO2. 

 

- ENDS - 

 

Note to editors: In December 2021, Air France-KLM announced an order for 100 Airbus 
A320neo family aircraft - along with purchase rights for 60 additional aircraft - to renew 
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the fleets of KLM and Transavia Netherlands, as well as to renew and expand the Transavia 
France fleet. 
 

About CFM International 

 

LEAP engines are a product of CFM International, a 50/50 joint company between GE and 

Safran Aircraft Engines. For more information, visit us at www.cfmaeroengines.com or 

follow us on Twitter @CFM_engines 
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